
Dear PAAC members,    Friday, 28 December 2018 

  

I would just like to ask you to remind the members of the public that we are a 

bin-free reserve and that rubbish should be taken with them. In the last few 

weeks, I have noticed that there was an alarming increase of littering at our 

reserve. I would suggest that when you bring the members of the public to 

the dunes, that you inform them on how things work at the reserve. Please 

assist us and let us make Atlantis dunes a clean and safe environment for 

everyone. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Carl Brown 

Environmental Education : Biodiversity Management: North 

  

1st floor, Witzands Aquifer Nature Reserve, Off Dassendberg Drive, Atlantis , 

734 

Tel: 021 444 7687 |Email: carl.brown@capetown.gov.za 
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